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I hereby submit an OBJECTION to the proposed Rye Park Wind Farm .Project NO 
SSD6693. 
Rye Park is the home of my childhood, having been raised on a farm 9 klms from the 
village and return there often, as I have strong connections to the district. 
It always has been a place of natural beauty, the rolling hills rising above the sleepy 
village and the views are to be sought after and cherished. Added to this is the 
unspoiled countryside of scrubby outcrops, rocks, flora, and fauna. The winding country 
roads leading out from the village are unique to the environment. 
I am horrified to think there will be some giant manmade monsters, whirling and 
swishing away on the beautiful hills disturbing the native birds and animals, and an 
absolute eyesore to everyone, spoiling the landscape. 
Roads will be widened, trees knocked down to accommodate the heavy transport 
vehicles in the construction of the turbines, and to me this is criminal, all in the name of 
"so called" progress. There will be turbines above Rye Park cemetery where most of my 
relatives are buried, and it is a Heritage sight, so should be preserved and peaceful. 
Farmers are always aware of protecting the environment they manage, so it should be 
with these big money-making companies with no connection to the district. The same 
laws that govern National Parks should apply to developers to preserve natural bush 
and farmland from ruin, by erecting unnatural, unsightly, monstrosities, especially in 
close proximity to built up areas and villages. 
Hoping some consideration will be given to the submissions of OBJECTION. 

Yours Faithfully 
Mrs Gwen Parkinson 

"Beltana" 
PoBox 407 
Young NSW 2594. Phone No [0216382 3063. email.beltana230@bigpond.com 
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